October 7th, 1946 212 V. Seminary Ave. Wheaton, Illinois

Dr. G. R. Barrows Cornell University Ithaea, New York

Dear Dr. Burrowet

I have been informed by the Office of Haval Research that you are undertaking a program on the measurement of radio waves arriving from the sky. Naturally, I am quite interested because for a long time now I arem to have been the only enthusiast in this work. Enclosed is a reprint describing my last published results.

Ourseatly I am carrying on a survey at 480mo and constructing equipment for use at 1000me. It is evident that CMR decires our two programs to be coordinated so I will be pleased to learn what phases of the subject you expect to attack and the oursent state of the work.

Very truly yours,

Grote Reber

QO: E.R.Piere, CAR